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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 5, 1976

Dear Charlie:

I regret not being able to join your many friends in honoring
you tonight at the opening of your photo exhibit,

Your pictures chronicle history with special talent and flair,
and Americans are fortunate to have had your seasoned eye
record and preserve so many events for now, and for years
to come. Knowing a picture is worth a thousand words, 1
believe your impact of telhng this nation's story is indeed

impressive.

You have my admiration, congratulatlons, and very best

wishes, Charlie.

Mr. Charles Gorry %{b‘t v ,
The Associated Press //VM
Washington, D.C. "/.&{,

Sincerely,






